
Register TodayRegister TodayRegister TodayRegister Today!!!! 
 

 

 

 

Please join the Family Violence Prevention and Services Program’s commemorative 

webinar celebrating a 30-year commitment to creating a pathway to safety for all 

survivors of domestic violence and their children. 

Thursday, October 9
th

 at 3:00 PM – 4:30 PM Eastern 

TIME CONVERSIONS:  2PM Central / 1PM Mountain / 12PM Pacific / 11AM Alaskan 

 
Domestic violence affects everyone – women, children and men – and everyone must be part of the solution. For 

the past three decades, the Family Violence Prevention and Services Act (FVPSA) has been an integral part of our 

nation’s response to domestic violence by providing funding, oversight, training, and guidance to emergency 

shelters, crisis hotlines, prevention programs, specialized resource centers, Tribal nations, and a wide-range of 

Federal partners across the United States. On this multi-media webinar, speakers will reflect on the far-

reaching impact of FVPSA funding across the nation and will offer examples of how it has impacted individuals, 

families, local communities, tribes and services. 

Speakers: 

• Bill Riley, Former Director FVPSA Program   

• Dr. Marylouise Kelley, Director FVPSA Program 

• Culturally Specific Resource Centers 

• Local Domestic Violence Programs 

• Tribal Domestic Violence Programs 

• State Domestic Violence Coalitions 

• FVPSA State Administrators

 

Please register now for more information and updates.  

Click the link here: https://hhs.adobeconnect.com/fvpsa_30th_registration/event/registration.html 

  

Questions? 

• Webinar Registration: If you have any technical difficulties registering for this webinar via Adobe 

Connect, please contact: Alan Price, ACF Management Program Analyst at Alan.Price@acf.hhs.gov. 

• Webinar Content: If you have any questions about the content of this webinar, please contact Kenya 

Fairley, NRCDV Senior Director of Capacity Building and Education at kfairley@nrcdv.org. 

• FVPSA Program: If you have any questions about the Administration for Children and Families Family 

Violence Prevention and Services Program, please contact Shawndell Dawson, FVPSA Program Senior 

Program Specialist at Shawndell.Dawson@acf.hhs.gov.  


